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  Oshawa 

PUC Networks Inc. 
 
 
         
November 8, 2010 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St 
Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
 
Re:  Notice of Proceeding on Recovery of Costs and Damages for Late Payment 
 Ontario Energy Board File no:  EB-2010-0295 
 
 
Oshawa PUC Networks Inc will be unable to post the above Notice prior to November 8, 2010 due to issues 
with publication dates in our local newspaper.  The Notice will be published on November 10, 2010. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Vivian Leppard 
Regulatory Analyst 
Phone: (905) 743-5220 
Fax: (905) 743-5222 
Email: vleppard@opuc.on.ca 
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